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CMC restricting visitors
(KLZA)--Community Medical Center in Falls City is restricting visitors to the
hospital.

Due to the amount of flu in the area, the hospital has put the restrictions in place
to help keep the flu under control.

No children under 12 are to visit unless they are at the hospital for care.
You are asked to limit healthy visitors to one to two people per patient.

You should not visit the hospital in you have flu-like symptoms such as fever,
chills, cough, runny nose, diarrhea, vomiting or respiratory symptoms.

If you have questions, please call Community Medical Center at 402-245-2428

and ask to speak to the nurses station. You may also contact your primary
healthcare provider with questions.
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